DEPARTMENT OF PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT
- Office of the Secretary

JOINT CIRCULAR INSTRUCTION NO: 01 OF 2022

DATE: 21st January, 2022
FILE: 1-4-12(A)
TO: ALL DEPARTMENTAL HEADS

ALL PROVINCIAL ADMINISTRATORS
ALL HEADS OF OTHER PUBLIC AUTHORITIES
ALL PUBLIC SERVANTS

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF THE 2022 PUBLIC SERVICE
DEDICATION SERVICE DAY

The Department for Community Development and Religion in collaboration
with the Department of Personnel Management wish to advise all that the
2022 Public Service Dedication Service Day which was scheduled for
Friday 28t of January, 2022 is now cancelled due to the latest
Pandemic Measures issued by The Controller highlighting no more
than 100 people in a public gathering, which took effect on January
14t January, 2022 up until 28" February, 2022.

All Agencies are now encouraged to organize your own in house Dedication
Services and invite Pastors to share the Word of God with your staff.

Thank you for your understanding.
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“RISE UP, STEP UP, SPEAK UP”
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